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Because there has been concern on the part of students, faculty, and admini-
ion about Bucknell's appropriate role in the civil rights picture, a group
culty and students have invited Dr. Robert Martin of Howard to meet with
sted people on this Saturday afternoon, December 7.

Dr. Martin is Professor of Government at Howard University in Washington.

3 helped to train most of the lawyers who are involved now in civil rights
lation, works closely with the Department of Justice in civil rights cases,
oroughly competent in both the history and present status in civil rights
lation. He is presently training a Peace Corps unit for Gaboa. As a Negro
‘and human rights authority, he will be very helpful in this discussion

lch interested Bucknellians are invited.

le also anticipate that Dr. Samuel Proctor, President of The Agricultural

chnical College of Greensboro, South Carolina, will be here with us. As

0 college president, he is daily familiar with the probleam. He has also
turned from two year's service directing the Peace Corps in Nigeria.
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